
 

Thank you to all who helped the Giving Hearts program be such a 
success this year! There were many who helped in the following ways: 
Donating food and or money, putting the boxes together, packing the 
boxes, loading the boxes in the clientÕs cars, making the deliveries. 

YouÕve all made it possible for 40 families to have a Happy Thanksgiving 
this year. How amazing it is to a part of such a wonderful Elks family. 


